Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting
Thursday, January 7, 2021

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Huntingdon Borough Council Room.  This meeting was by Webex Conference and was shown on the Huntingdon Borough Facebook page.
The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was called to order at 6:02 PM by Chairman David Fortson.
Committee members virtual were Chairman David Fortson, President Johnathan Hyde and Councilwomen Dee Dee Brown.
Members virtual were Councilman James Bair and Parks Commission Chairman Robert Jackson.
Members present in the Borough Council room were Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Chairwomen Dee Dee Brown proceeded to the Parks Commission report.
Robert Jackson talked about the Parks Commission meeting that was held and since there were people there from Borough Council that he would not go over it again.  Robert said that if anyone wants minutes that he would see that they got them.
Robert Jackson said that he received an email from Matt Powell that Josh Rittenhouse had done his survey and he is waiting on comments from the Tree Commission.  Robert said that he told Josh that when this is completed to send to the Borough.
Robert Jackson said that he would like to make a recommendation to Borough Council to place Roger Leidy on the Parks Commission, that he would be a good team member.
Robert Jackson asked Borough Manager Chris Stevens if he could stop in and get the plans for Bryan Park.  Chris said yes.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens reported that the Western Pennsylvania Conservancy had sent an email saying they are interested in submitting a grant application to the PA Department of Conservation and Natural Resources to update the Juniata Watershed Conservation Plan that was developed in 2000.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the Western Pennsylvania Conservancy is requesting a letter of support for this and also a resolution.
The Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee recommends a motion to send a letter of support to the Western Pennsylvania Conservancy and to do a resolution to this effect.
Chairman David Fortson proceeded to Old Business.
Chairman David Fortson said that he has talked to the Parks Commission to see what they can help do with the parks.  David said that both the Parks Commission and the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee needs to work together on these.
Councilwomen Dee Dee Brown said that she is looking forward to working with David Fortson and to help with this.
Chairman David Fortson said that he was down at the Blair’s field after the last rain and the field held up really well and he like the way it looked.
The Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 6:13 PM.
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